From: Dr. Steven Caponegro

Subject: Important Holiday Message (FP School District)

Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

As we enter the Holiday break, please be reminded that our goal has been and continues to be to keep our schools open for physical, in-person instruction that is safe for both our staff and students. *Therefore, should you travel outside of NJ, require quarantining and/or receive a COVID positive result or show symptoms in your family during this upcoming break, please email your child's principal during Holiday break as the primary email, in order for the district to plan accordingly.

We wish you all a happy and much deserved Holiday break and New Years! Continue to be vigilante and thank you for your continued efforts and support! Always enjoy these precious moments and memories with your family and children!

CDC Link - Holiday Celebrations and Small Gatherings

Warmest Holiday wishes,

- Dr. Caponegro

"The joy of brightening other lives, bearing each others' burdens, easing others' loads and supplanting empty hearts and lives with generous gifts becomes for us the magic of the holidays." – W. C. Jones